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As a follow up of the meeting on 16 January, member States and stakeholders are invited to 

provide inputs among others on the document entitled “Emerging consensual elements by the 

co-facilitators”. 

Switzerland wants to express its appreciation for the work of the two co-facilitators. We 

welcome the content and format of the current document on the consensual elements 

(Version I, 30 December 2019, uploaded on 2 January 2020).  

As we progress with discussing the remaining components of the CPR based review, 

we expect that the document will remain as succinct and focused (on recommendations) 

as it is in its current state. 

 

 


